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February 20, 2018

Cancellation Notice

The Executive Committee meeting scheduled for February 21, 2018 has
been cancelled due to lack of quorum.

The next regularly scheduled meeting will take place on March 21, 2018
at MBEST, located at 3180 Imjin road in Marina.

If you have any questions, please contact Flor Galvan at
(831) 796-6434 or by email at galvanf@co.monterey.ca.us.




